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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Walk for Autism 2025 – Join Us in Making a Difference! 

We are excited to share that the staff from our Resource Provision will be taking part in 
Walk for Autism 2025, a fantastic challenge to raise awareness and funds to support 
autistic people. 

From Wednesday 26th March to Wednesday 2nd April, our staff will be walking 80,000 
steps in 8 days to help ensure that every autistic person has the support they need to 
thrive, fulfil their potential, and live in a supportive and inclusive community. This challenge 
ties in perfectly with World Autism Acceptance Day on April 2nd. 

To celebrate this special event, we would like to invite all parents to join us in school at 
2:45 PM on Wednesday 2nd April for half an hour of walking on the Golden Mile with 
the whole school. This will be a wonderful way to come together as a community and show 
our support for autism acceptance. 

If you would like to contribute to this important cause, donations can be made via [insert 
donation link or method]. Every contribution, big or small, will make a real difference! 

Thank you for your support—we look forward to seeing you on April 2nd as we walk 
together for autism awareness and acceptance. 

Best wishes, 
The Resource Provision team. 

 

To sponsor, please scan the QR code or go to the web 
address.  

Autism Initiatives Fundraising Hub - Resource Provision 
Frodsham 

 

 

 

https://fundraise.autisminitiatives.org/fundraisers/alicepemberton/walk-for-autism
https://fundraise.autisminitiatives.org/fundraisers/alicepemberton/walk-for-autism

